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Notice of Force Majeure

Bulletin Resources Limited (ASX: BNR, “Bulletin”) advises that on 19 September 2014, it
received a notice of Force Majeure from Halls Creek Mining Pty Ltd, a wholly owned subsidiary
of Pacific Niugini Limited (ASX: PNR, “Pacific Niugini”), and the operator of the Halls Creek
Nicholson’s Project.

Pacific Niugini are seeking to extend the “Earn- in Period” for a time period equal to the period
from 15 September 2014 to the date on which the subject of the Force majeure is resolved. The
Board of Bulletin has sought legal advice on this declaration and waits that advice prior to
deciding its course of action and will accordingly provide an update on this matter then.
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